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NOTICE TO PARTICIPANTS AND STAKEHOLDERS 

April 3, 2017 

Re: Consultation re Revocation of Offer Behaviour Enforcement Guidelines – Tentatively 
Scheduled Stakeholder Meeting 

On March 17, 2017 the MSA initiated a Consultation re Revocation of Offer Behaviour 
Enforcement Guidelines (OBEG). The MSA requested that comments on its Initial Assessment 
be received by the deadline April 7, 2017. 

Following the submission of stakeholder comments the MSA is open to holding a stakeholder 
meeting and has asked stakeholders for views as to whether this would be desirable and, if so, 
what topics should be the focus and why. 

With this in mind, the MSA has tentatively scheduled a stakeholder meeting in Calgary on April 
12, 2017. Following the meeting, the MSA will respond to the written comments submitted by 
the deadline. There will be further opportunity for written comments in accordance with the 
MSA’s stakeholder consultation process. Should the meeting not be required, the MSA will 
publish a notice of cancellation by April 10, 2017 on its website. 

Stakeholder Meeting Agenda 

Item Speakers 
Opening remarks, MSA introductions Matt Ayres 
Roundtable: Stakeholder introductions and objectives for the 
meeting  

Stakeholders 

Roundtable: Comments re OBEG and economic withholding during 
the period of transition to the capacity market 

Stakeholders 

Roundtable: Comments re other aspects of the OBEG during the 
period of transition to the capacity market 

Stakeholders 

Any other matters Stakeholders, MSA 
 

Please advise Amy Siciliano at amy.siciliano@albertamsa.ca by noon on April 10, 2017 if you 
plan to attend; attendees need to be on a list of attendees in order to access the room. NOTE: 
Due to space constraints, we may need to limit the number of attendees per organisation; as 
much as possible we would ask stakeholders to limit the number of attendees per organisation 
and for those with multiple attendees nominate a primary contact person / attendee should 
space become an issue. 

  

http://albertamsa.ca/uploads/pdf/Archive/00000-2017/2017-03-17%20OBEG%20revocation%20notice%20to%20stakeholders%20(1).pdf
mailto:amy.siciliano@albertamsa.ca
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AUC Hearing Room 

Alberta Utilities Commission 
Fifth Avenue Place, Fourth Floor 

425 First Street S.W. Calgary 

April 12, 2017, 10:00 to 11:30 a.m. 
 

 

Yours truly, 

/s/ Matt Ayres 

Market Surveillance Administrator 


